PRINCETON UNIVERSITY

PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY

Departmant of Romance Longuages and Literasores
Junuary 19, 1961

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora
Bryn Mawr College
Bryn Mawr, Pa.

Dear Professor Ferrater:

Allow me to thamk you once again for
the most stimulating talk you gave to the Romance
Literature Colloquium last night. The discussion
as you yourself could see, was extremely a.ni.mataa
and continued long after you left the Kings'.

I am extremely grateful to you for
having made our second meeting of the year such
a success.

Sincerely yours,

Mt»ﬂﬁmmanL
Albert Sonnenfeld

AStke




